
8th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has expressed an interest in joining the Magna Academy Sleep Easy Sleepout on Friday 29th

September.

This sleepout is in conjunction with Bournemouth YMCA. We are planning to spend the night in the Year 8

playground at the back of the academy with the following itinerary.

6.45pm Arrival

7.00pm Briefing

7.15pm Shelter building starts

8.30pm Domino’s pizza arrives

9.15pm Shelters to be judged (prizes to be won)

10.30pm ‘Lights Out’

6.30am Wake up, clear site - fold boxes and tarpaulins

In the case of extreme weather conditions, we will be providing a building for the remainder of the night.

Toilet facilities will be available at all times. Qualified first aiders will be on site.

To give consent for your child to attend the sleepout, please complete this google form before Friday 15th

September 2023.

Prior to participating in the event, we are kindly asking every individual to raise money to go towards the

YMCA’s work in our local community. The idea is to ask friends and families to sponsor the students to

‘sleep rough’ to help those who may be finding it tough.

Our just giving fundraising link is:

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/ymcabmagnaacademysleepeasy2023

For further information, please click here for the Event Pack from Bournemouth YMCA.

The emergency contact number for the night will be 07507675154

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Principal

Sixth Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceytivyqpiQyO6r-ALewYnXFMsVJmaeQkps_-hOVxEP7Pf_A/viewform
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/ymcabmagnaacademysleepeasy2023
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yPzbSr4JvA0KpGLGAfNQv6jjHvcE7oLY/view?usp=sharing

